
 
 

 

 

 
Children’s Advocates’ Roundtable 

 
 

September 10, 2009 
12:00 to 2:00 p.m. 

Westminister Presbyterian Church 
1300 N Street, 2nd Floor 

 
Agenda: 
 
 
 Introductions 
 
 New Legislation 

 
 Final State Budget 

Speakers: 
Christian Griffith, Chief Consultant, Assembly Budget Committee 
Cathy Senderling-McDonald, Senior Legislative Advocate of the County Welfare Directors Association 
 

 Healthy Families Program Update 
 
Speakers: 
Steve Barrow, Director of California Premature Infant Health Coalition  
Suzie Shupe, Executive Director of California Children’s Health Initiatives 
 

 Announcements 
 

 
 

 
 

  
Next Meeting – October 8, 2009 
 
 
************************************************************************************** 
Subcommittees are not meeting at this time. 
 
************************************************************************************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: The parking lot next to the Church is NOT available for parking. 
Parking in the Church Parking Lot is $7.00 per day or $5.00 per half day. Payment for parking is received by entering the back 
of the church (where the parking lot is) and turning right at the first hallway. There is a window there and Melanie is usually 
there or you can ring the bell for service. Payments are cash only. 

 


